
Through dignity and respect, 
empowering people at-risk or experiencing  

homelessness toward a hopeful and independent life. 

Are you currently 

homeless and 

need help now? 

You have options... 

Call the Access Center for personal, no-

fee assistance with housing and other services. 

Monday - Friday, 8am-5pm 

(209) 272-8800 

Dial 211 from any phone in Stanislaus  

County for free, 24/7 assistance to the 

thousands of vital services available to you 

or call 1(877)211-7826 

Visit the  

Access Center 
For help with these services: 
 

Centralized Homelessness 

Outreach and Engagement 
 

Housing Assessments and Navigation 
 

Homelessness Support 

Services Referrals 
 

Homeless Court  

Outreach & Navigation 



(209) 272-8800 

Access Center 

Stanislaus County 

The Access Center is located 

at 912 D Street in Modesto. 
 

The Access Center is part of  

Stanislaus County’s efforts to serve 

individuals at risk or currently  

experiencing homelessness. The  

Access Center provides a physical  

entry point with multiple co-located  

partners to centralize connections to 

housing, treatment services, and  

benefits and help to navigate the 

wide range of services that are  

available throughout the county.  
 

The Access Center has a unique 

“meet you where you are” strategy to 

remove barriers, build trust, and  

establish relationships with 

‘individuals who are homeless in our 

county. Through daily engagement, 

the Access Center’s trained and  

compassionate staff facilitate and 

link individuals with the appropriate  

supportive services to help them  

escape homelessness.  
 

The effort is not 

about the building, 

it’s truly about  

partnership, 

collaboration, 

& the  

willingness 

to serve and build 

hopefulness. 
 

Visit the  

Access Center 

912 D Street  

Modesto, CA 95354 

Call Us 
(209) 272-8800 

The Access Center is made possible 

through the collaborative efforts of ten 

sectors of the community in alignment 

with Focus on Prevention. 

Sponsored by the 

Stanislaus County 

Board of Supervisors 


